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 I always thank my God for you because of his grace given you in Christ 
Jesus. For in him you have been enriched in every way—with all kinds of 
speech and with all knowledge—God thus confirming our testimony about 
Christ among you. Therefore you do not lack any spiritual gift as you eagerly 
wait for our Lord Jesus Christ to be revealed. He will also keep you firm to 
the end, so that you will be blameless on the day of our Lord Jesus Christ. 
       1 Corinthians 1:4-8 
 

As I end my time of ministry at FUMC, I do give thanks for you.  You already 
know that there is a fine line between those who give and those who 
receive; both giver and recipient each receive blessings when love is 
shared.  Thank you for allowing me to be a part of your lives, for offering me 
the privilege of teaching your children, for your willingness to listen for God’s 
Word in new ways, for walking with me on life’s journey of discovering God’s 
mystery.  Through you I have experienced how the faithful are able to 
endure all sorts of challenges with grace.  With you I have learned new, 
creative ways to worship and offer God praise.  And when my need was 
great I came to know fully the importance of being surrounded by loving 
Christian friends.  I have been well blessed in my time here. 

Grace and Peace to each of you, 

Pastor Terry Dougherty     

 
 
Phone:   979-836-2008 

Fax:   979-836-6202 

     www.fumcbrenham.org 

Email: fumc@fumcbrenham.org  
 
 

  
 

 
SUNDAY MORNINGS AT FUMC  

 
8:15 a.m. Worship in the    
 Sanctuary 
 
8:30 a.m. Breakfast in the 
 Activity Center 
 
8:45 a.m. Refreshments in the  
 Parlor 
 
9:00 a.m. Celebration Service  
 in the Activity Center  
 
10:00 a.m. Sunday School  
 classes for all ages 
 
11:00 a.m. Worship in the  
 Sanctuary  
 

Nursery care provided 
 

The 11:00 a.m. service is 
 broadcast each Sunday on 

Brenham radio KWHI/AM 1280  
and Channel 10 Cable TV. 

 
 
Pastoral Staff 
 
 Senior Pastor 
 Rev. Dale Chance 
 PastorDale@FUMCBrenham.org  
 
 Associate Pastor 
 Rev. Terry Dougherty 
 PastorTerry@FUMCBrenham.org  
 
              

Open Hearts . . . 

 

Open Minds . . . 

 

Open Doors . . . 

Newsletter Deadline and Other Information 
Your next newsletter deadline will be Friday, June 10, 2011 at 10:00 am. 

If you have a submission for the newsletter, please email your written article to 
fumc@fumfcbrenham.org or please submit a handwritten article to the church 
office.  This is the best way to make sure that all the information for your article 
is accurate.  Thank you. 

 
Luncheon Honoring Pastor Terry  

 
There will be a luncheon for Pastor Terry Sunday June 5, 2011, 
it will be held in the Activity Center immediately following the 
11:00 service. The meat will be furnished by the Church, as with 
the new member luncheon, we ask that each family please bring a 
large salad, vegetable or dessert. Come join us as we bid farewell 
to Pastor Terry! 



 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

SUNDAY MAY 15, 2011 
Church Attendance: 

 
Nursery       2 
Worship 8:15 a.m. 80 
Worship 11:00 a.m. 141 
Celebration 9:00 a.m.  61 
Worship Total 284 
Sunday School  107 
Offering:  $ 6,008.00 

  
  

SUNDAY MAY 22, 2011 
Church Attendance: 

 
Nursery       3 
Worship 8:15 a.m. 85 
Worship 11:00 a.m. 144 
Celebration 9:00 a.m.  80 
Worship Total 312 
Sunday School  111 
Offering:  $ 6,972.00 

 
SUNDAY MAY 29, 2011 

Church Attendance: 
 

Nursery       4 
Worship 8:15 a.m. 67 
Worship 11:00 a.m. 128 
Celebration 9:00 a.m.  46 
Worship Total 245 
Sunday School  110 
Offering:  $ 5,239.25 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

APRIL TOTALS 

April Income:                 $50,360.77 
April Expense:               $55,584.00 
April Total:                   ($5,223.23) 
 

YEAR TO DATE 

YTD Income:               $193,987.49 
YTD Expense:             $221,598.98 
YTD Total:                  ($27,611.49) 

 Prayer Concerns  
 

Ruth Necker 
Bob Perry 
Ed Baker 

Bennie Pennington 
Mary Holt 

Dorothy Baker 
Teresa Boehm Cole 

Gene Kelm 
Patti Orr 

Emily Maricle 
Mamie Imhoff 

Alan Williamson 
Chuck Springer 
Robert Smith 
Alyce Super 

Earl and Shirley McIntyre 
Richard Coghlan 

 
Our homebound members 

Those serving in the military 
 

METHODIST WEEKDAY CHILD DEVELOPMENT CENTER 
Ashley Abbey,  Director – 979-830-8661  

 

June 2011 
This month in the CDC the Pre-k and 3 yr old classes will be 

taking fieldtrips to the Aquatic Center, Fireman’s park, 
skating rink, and the Movie Theater.  

For the younger children we will be setting up an outdoor 
classroom, this room will be used at different times of the 
day to allow the children to explore art and other activities 

outside. 
 

Volunteers are welcome!!! 
The CDC is looking for volunteers to come share their 

talents with the children. If you have a crafty side, a special 
talent, or just enjoy reading books to the children, please 

contact the CDC office to schedule a time. 
 

**CDC will be closed 
6/6 - 6/10** 

 
 

2011 Cooperative School of Mission 
 

The 2011 Cooperative School of Mission 
will be held at the Lakeview Conference 
Center, July 28-30. This event is for clergy, 
lay men and women, children and teens. 
Register now and plan to attend! 
 
See the brochure for details: 
http://www.txcumc.org/scm2011br  
 
To download a registration form: 
http://www.txcumc.org/scm2011reg 

 



 
 

 
 

CHILDREN’S MINISTRIES 
Jennifer Patrick, Program Coordinator, Jennifer@FUMCBrenham.org  



 
   

 

 

 June Youth Calendar 
 

Mon. June 6-10   Vacation Bible School – Volunteer opportunity 
Thurs.- Fri, June 9 & 10 Youth Activity - *Trip to Round Rock for Cub 

Baseball or other tba 
Fri. June 17        4-midnight - Youth - Showboat Drive-In 
Mon- Fri, June 20-24      Lakeview Summer Camp 
Sun- Fri, June 26-July 1        Youth Summer Mission Trip 
 
* Subject to change. Time tba 

YOUTH NEWS 
Rick Ruiz, Youth Director rick@fumcbrenham.org  

 

     Please help with your food donation!!!     
 

This year’s Youth Mission Trip will be to South Texas. One of the things 
we’ll be doing is helping the Tri County Community Services in 
Rockport by working in their shelter. The items the shelter needs most 
are Ramen Noodles, Peanut Butter, Cereal and Pinto Beans. The 
youth would ask that you bring your donations in a bag to the AC 
kitchen and place them on the counter in the youth area from now until 
June 24th.                            

Thank you for your support!!!! 



 
 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Up Coming Event 
 

Luncheon in Honor of the  
new Associate Pastor, Kay Reed 

Will be held 
Sunday, June 26, 2011 
In the Activity Center 

at noon following the last service. 
This will be a catered luncheon. 

More details to follow soon. 
As a welcoming gift we would like to 

have her pantry stocked 
before she arrives.  Please bring any 

new pantry items to the church office. 

 

Donations Received 
 

In honor of  
David Newman  

 
By 

 Gary & Kay Ivy 
Art & Smitty Hinners 

 
 

In honor of  
Marjorie Papke  

 
By 

 Art & Smitty Hinners 
 

Thanks FUMC 
 
 
We want to thank everyone at FUMC for your prayers, kind thoughts and 
cards during the recent loss of our son.  It was reassuring to know that 
you cared. 
 

Al and Janet Newman 
 

Thank you for your prayers and well wishes for recovery from my recent 
surgery.  They, along with the visits and get well cards, really helped me 
get through this. 
 

Tom Rogers 
 

I wish to thank you for all the prayers, cards, calls, meals and offers of 
support during my illness and treatment. I am finally doing better and 
trying to get back to the fun of daily life.  The efforts that you made 
helped me to get through the struggle both mentally and physically. 
 

Truly- 
Loyce and Dan Holt 
 

Thank you!  To all my church family who sent me cards, phone calls, 
food, prayers, hospital and home visits I thank you very much. I am home 
now and on the mend. So God bless you all and again thanks. 
 

Bill Davenport  

 

THE NEW MEMBERS LUNCHEON 
 
What an awesome body of Christ FUMC is!  Our new members are just amazing people who have chosen to worship God with us 
and serve Him here at FUMC, and this certainly includes our great group of confirmands.  Visiting with all of them during the 
luncheon was uplifting and inspiring!  Once again, we welcome them with admiration, love and caring into our flock.  A big thank 
you to the Evangelism Team members who did an outstanding job of organizing and orchestrating the luncheon, insuring that 
everyone attending had  a great meal and a great time of fellowship.  One hundred and sixty four people were served.  A special 
thank you to Dr. Van Miller, Kevin Patrick and the Celebration Singers (Jennifer Patrick, Holley Carlile, Tiffany Jenkins, and Kara 
Beth Jurden) who were accompanied by Joyce Brown, and Bobby Cook.  The entertainment provided by all of these musicians 
added to the great spirit of the occasion! We especially want to acknowledge and thank P.J. Kalil of Ellison’s Nursery for donating 
a herb plant gift to each new member and for providing the centerpieces for the tables.   Another special “thank you” goes to the 
Faithbuilders Sunday School class and to the members of the Celebration Service who worked like a well-oiled machine to set up 
the furniture, set the tables, made the tea/coffee, and prepared the food for serving.  Thank you to the members who attended, 
brought their best dishes and who reassured our new members by example that they had made the right decision!  
               Respectfully,  
 
        Jody Tyson, Evangelism Chp. 
 
The Evangelism Team would like to both commend and thank Meagan Hargrave for her tireless help and always positive attitude in 
helping us with the New Member Luncheon and with all of her continuous efforts in helping us with our visitation program.  We 
could not do what we do without her support and help.  Thank you so much, Meagan! 

 

                     District Hymn Sing 2011 
 
Date: Sunday, August 21, 2011 
 
Time: 6:00 p.m. 
 
Place: Christ United Methodist Church 
4201 State Hwy 6 South 
College Station, TX 77845 



Welcome New Members 
Rob & Jana Aguilar children: Robin & Seth 
Tom & Lisa Hook children: Lauren & Lindsey 
Keith & Kimberly Behrens children: Ashton & Emerson 
David & Sarah Chisholm children: Elizabeth & Grant 

 

Joined the Church on Sunday, May 22, 2011 



 

June 
SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY SATURDAY 

 
 

 
 

 
 

1 
 

6:30 
Celebration Band / 

AC 
7:00 

Choir Rehearsal 
 

2 
 

6:45 
Prayer 

 Breakfast/ FH 
9:00 

Yoga / AC 
 

3 
 

9:00 
Emmaus / Library 

4 
 

5 
 
 

12:00 
Luncheon for Pastor 

Terry/ AC 
 
 

6 
 

9:00-12:15 
VBS/ AC 

 

7 
 

9:00-12:15 
VBS/ AC 

 
 

8 
 

9:00-12:15 
VBS/ AC 

6:30 
Celebration Band / 

AC 
7:00 

Choir Rehearsal 
 

9 
 

9:00-12:15 
VBS/ AC 

 

10 
 

9:00 
Emmaus / Library 

9:00-12:15 
VBS/ AC 

 
10:00 

Newsletter 
Deadline 

11 
 

12 
 
 

13 
 

1:00 
CDC Board/ 

Library 
6:30 

Finance/ FR 
Evangelism/ 

Library 

14 
 
 

15 
 

6:30 
Celebration Band / 

AC 
7:00 

Choir Rehearsal 

16 
 

9:00 
Yoga / AC 

6:30 
UMM  

Ladies Night/ AC 

17 
 

9:00 
Emmaus / Library 

4:00 
Youth-Showboat 

Drive-In 

18 
 
  

19 
 

 
 
 

Father’s 
 Day! 

20 
 
 
 
 

Youth to Lakeview 
Summer Camp  

21 
 

6:30 
Wesleyan Circle/ 

Manuel’s 

22 
 

6:30 
Celebration Band / 

AC 
7:00 

Choir Rehearsal 

23 
 

9:00 
Yoga / AC 

 
 
 

10:00 
Newsletter 
Deadline 

 

24 
 

9:00 
Emmaus / Library 

 
 

25 
 
 

26 
 

 12:00 
Welcome Luncheon 

for  
Pastor Kay Reed 

 /AC 
 

Youth to-South 
Texas Mission Trip 

27 
 

3:00 
42/ Mission 

 
 

28 
 
 

29 
 

6:30 
Celebration Band / 

AC 
7:00 

Choir Rehearsal 

30 
 

9:00 
Yoga / AC 
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Attention: 

 
 
The UMM Ladies Night date has 
changed. Ladies Night is moving 
to June 16th. Please RSVP to Art 
Hinners- 979-251-9776.  
 
 
 
If you wish to put someone on 
the prayer list please contact the 
church office or Juanita Hickey at 
979-836-5544. 


